Ellen Mannix

From:

Jason Wall < jwall@ausgrid.com.au>

Sent:

Wednesday, 17 October 2018 12:49 PM

To:

Ellen Mannix

Cc:

Keiran Fleming; Grant Greene-Smith; Tim Knight; James Hart; Luke McArdle; Paul

Nakhle

Subject:

RE: Notification of Exhibition of 80-88 Regent Street, Redfern – Mixed-use Student

Accommodation (SSD 9275).

Dear Ellen,

Ausgrid has reviewed Appendix U.

We recommend the proponent make a connection application to Ausgrid as soon as practicable.

We have no further submission.

Thanks,

Jason Wall Program Development Manager (02) 9269 7133

From: Grant Greene-Smith

Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 11:14 AM

To: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>; Tim Knight <tknight@Ausgrid.com.au>; James Hart

<JHart@ausgrid.com.au>; Luke McArdle <lmcardle@ausgrid.com.au>; Paul Nakhle <pnakhle@ausgrid.com.au>

Cc: Keiran Fleming < keiran.fleming@ausgrid.com.au>

Subject: Notification of Exhibition of 80-88 Regent Street, Redfern - Mixed-use Student Accommodation (SSD 9275).

Gentlemen

Forwarded for information and actions as thought appropriate.

Jason could your area please coordinate our response with a copy to myself for our records.

Please note responses due before 14/11/18.

Many thanks

GRANT EXT 32169

From: Luisa Maguire < Luisa. Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 11:10 AM

To: Grant Greene-Smith < ggreenes@Ausgrid.com.au > Cc: Ellen Mannix < Ellen.Mannix@planning.nsw.gov.au >

Subject: Notification of Exhibition of 80-88 Regent Street, Redfern - Mixed-use Student Accommodation (SSD 9275).